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Inspection Services                                       

  Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  
Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                                Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

September 20, 1999

Dean & Ella Mae Eastman

1448 Lake Shore Drive

Chicago, IL.  60610

Re: 170 Island Ave. Peaks Island

       087-O-O-014

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Eastman,

Your addition and garage have been completed and look very nice.  I am writing about the extra kitchen equipment that has been installed in the basement.  You need to resolve this issue with Inspection Services by removing the kitchen sink and range or applying to the City for a second unit to be allowed in the basement area.

I am going to ask you to resolve this by October 30, 1999.  I will look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Thomas Reinsborough

Code Enforcement Officer

City of Portland

cc Marge Schmuckal

     Zoning Officer
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